Sept 2007 Newsletter

SOUTHWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES

The Board Meeting of the Southwood Neighborhood Association was held at the Southwood Clubhouse on Thursday, September 13, 2007 at 7:30 p.m.

In attendance were Board Members Ron Suing, Dennis Bish, Dave Spatz, Jan Simodynes, Diane Miller and Melissa Barnett. Absent were: Gary Hupka, Roseann Virgil and Jason Mueller.

Reservation Secretary Jon and Melissa Barnett were present.

There were no Association members present at the meeting.

President, Ron Suing, called the meeting to order.

REPORTS

TREASURER: Dave Spatz reported on the savings accounts and expenditures from the summer. Dave also reported that all bills are current.

RESERVATION SECRETARY: Jon gave the following report on the summer rentals: 9 residential and 2 nonresidential for June; 10 residential rentals for both July and August months.

OLD BUSINESS

No old business.

NEW BUSINESS

The Association web-site needs to be included in the newsletter.

A proxy ballot for the annual meeting needs to be put in the next newsletter.

The Southwood Neighborhood Association Annual Meeting will be held on November 8, 2007 at 7:30 p.m.

The Next Association Board Meeting Will Be Thursday, November 8, 2007 Following The Annual Meeting.

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Jan Simodynes for Gary Hubka